
Lighthouse Youth Director, Christin Flucke, and the board welcomes all middle school and

high school youth to join the group at any time. Events are held at Lighthouse

Headquarters, 513 West Grand Avenue in Port Washington, unless indicated otherwise.

Here are their upcoming plans: 

LIGHTHOUSE YOUTH MINISTRY
Our church partners with four other churches, Grand Avenue United Methodist Church, Christ

the King Lutheran Church, Living Hope Lutheran Church, and Parkside Community United

Church of Christ, all located in Port Washington and Saukville, to support our joint ecumenical

initiative, Lighthouse Youth Ministry. 
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Sunday, April 14 from 6:00-8:00 p.m.    Bowling at Circle B

Come enjoy a fun evening of bowling at Circle B Recreation in Cedarburg*.

Bowling, shoe rental, and snacks are all included. 

*Students can be dropped off/picked up from Lighthouse HQ to carpool

together. If you prefer to meet at Circle B, please let Christin know.

Sunday, April 28 from 6:00-8:00 p.m.    Stone Soup Service Project

Join Lighthouse as they partner with Stone Soup, a ministry of Christ the

King Lutheran Church, to create some delicious homemade chicken soup

to share with those in need. No cooking experience is necessary, and all

supplies will be provided. 

Friday, May 17 from 8:00 p.m. - 8:00 a.m. Saturday    LIGHTHOUSE LOCK-IN!

Many of the kids have been asking for this event and here it is! Join

Lighthouse for 12 hours of late-night fun as the group enjoys games,

snacks, more games, midnight worship, movies, and more.  Students can be

dropped off/picked up from Christ the King Lutheran Church located at 420

W. Whitefish Road here in Port Washington. Please RSVP by Sunday, May

12 if you plan to attend. 

Congratulations to 

Ruby Elizabeth Hoffmann,

daughter of Rick and Jean, 

who was baptized

into the Christian faith 

on Sunday, March 17. 


